Translation of a letter addressed by A.C.Le Quellec,Bordeaux,to the

Society's Surveyor at that port,dated 2Llst.July,1896.

herewith the letter which you received from the Secretary of

Register,London,together with that from Lloyd's Agent at
S+5."DIONEE"

to the steam steering gear barrel of my s

remark of Lloyd's Agent at Algiers and what is

necessary will be done.

I have likewise received a letter which the Secretary of Lloyd's

"GALATHEE", I am to-day

Register,London,wrote to me respecting my ship

writing to London on this subject to tell him that the Captain wrote
%0 me on the 28th.June last that M.Plisson;lloyd"s’ Aperityhad passed

the survey. The "GALATHEE" is now at West Hartlepools







